
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Dear Praying Friends,                                                                                                                                                                        December 2023 

 

 Thanks again for your prayers, encouragement, and investment in our ministry!  As we close out our final quarter for 2023 

and reflect on how God has led us this past year, we can only prayerfully praise the Lord for His goodness. 

 

                 
 

Praises 

 Praise the Lord, we are currently passing 45% of our needed support! This past quarter has been the busiest for us, and the 

Lord has filled our schedule with some wonderful meetings. We are now fully scheduled through our departure for linguistics school 

in August of 2024, so that is a huge answer to prayer as well. We are very thankful for the safety that the Lord has given us as we 

have travelled thousands of miles these past few months. Thank you so much for your prayers for safety for us and our vehicle!  

 

Liberia 

 Liberia just concluded their 2023 election cycle, and a new president has been voted in. There is a lot of pressure for 

political and social reforms, and the United States has begun to aggressively sanction many members of the prior president’s 

political party. This would appear to be an attempt to assist the next president in making some leadership changes. Please be in 

prayer that the political atmosphere will bring positive outcomes for the people of Liberia, and that these events would not in any 

way hinder the progress of foreign missions in the country. 

 

Prayer Requests 

• Please pray for safety as we continue to travel. 

• Please pray that God will lead and give wisdom as we begin to develop plans and work through details for future ministry 

on the field. 

• Please pray that God will continue to go before us and make a way in Liberia. 

 

E.M. Bounds is quoted as having said, “Little prayer, little power; much  prayer, much power.” We are privileged to serve the Lord as 

missionaries to Liberia, West Africa, and we truly covet your prayers and God’s power on our lives and ministry as we seek to reach 

the field and make a difference in hearts for Christ. Thank you all for the part that you play in our ministry, and may God bless you 

with fruit that abounds to your account! 

 

 Praying you have a wonderful Christmas season, 

  Kyle and Elisabeth Burchwell 


